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Continuity of Instruction

4,000+ sections transitioned from 
face-to-face instruction to online

In Spring 2020:

35,000+ students had at least one class 
converted to the online environment

6,986students electing R20 retake grade option

79%percentage of successful course attempts 



Continuity of Instruction

176
sections being delivered in new 

Real-Time Virtual modality

204
sections have face-to-face meetings 
with new health and safety protocols

48,939
students enrolled in credit courses in Fall 2020



Faculty Professional Development

934 faculty successfully 
completed Digital 
Professor Certification

695 faculty taught an online 
class for the first time in 
Summer or Fall

77 faculty are teaching credit 
courses with in-person 
meetings in Fall



Accelerated Skills Training

444
students enrolled since August 2020 
in Accelerated Skills Training, 
including programs offered at 
Orange County Convention Center 

$5M+
financial support from CARES Act 
funds from Orange and Osceola 
Counties and the State of Florida, 
CareerSource Central Florida, the 
Valencia Foundation, and other 
grants to support student 
financial aid and equipment for 
Accelerated Skills Training 



Supporting our Students

92,000+outbound phone calls 
to students through 

calling campaigns

61,000+student visits to 
Virtual Answer Center or 

Virtual Advising Center

10,000+students visiting online 
tutoring in Fall semester



Supporting our Students

2,717 laptops loaned to students for 
their use at no charge

$18.5M in CARES Act emergency grants 
distributed to 24,169 students

$935K in Valencia Support Fund grants 
distributed to 1,739 students

26,218 online book orders processed for 
the Fall semester



We’re looking 
forward to 

continuing to 
support our 

students in 2021.


